
Meeting Summary
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: November 28, 2023

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,

and spreading success through networks and other strategies.

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE
Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted from
communities/Divisions of Family Practice and specialists
interested in engaging in Shared Care work. The following are
details of approved funding for ‘new and ongoing’ projects
from the meeting.

Proposals

 South Island – Maternity: Development of a Culturally Safe
Team-based Perinatal Care Model

 East Kootenay - Maternity
 Thompson Region – Maternity
 qathet – Comprehensive Pregnancy Services
 South Okanagan Similkameen – Geriatric Care
 North Shore – Adult ADHD Care Pathway for Primary Care
 Vancouver – Exploring Dialectic Behavioural Therapy
 BC Provincial Renal Agency – Kidney Injury
 Fraser Northwest – Access to Dermatology
 Fraser Northwest – Suspected Deep Vein Thrombosis

Expressions of Interest (EOIs)

 Vancouver – Goals of Care
 South Okanagan Similkameen – Priority Attachments
 Abbotsford – Integration of Palliative Care Services
 Canadian Pain & Regenerative Institute – Community

Integrated Medical and Rehabilitation Pain Services
 Burnaby – Improving Communications Between FP, Health

Nurses & PCN Allied Health
 Doctors of BC – Collaborative Approach to Achieve

Standards of Care for Cardiometabolic Health
 Central Interior Rural – NP and Virtual Care Integration into

Williams Lake Long Term Care

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES

Committee welcomes and farewells
The Shared Care Committee welcomed Dr Trudy Adam as the
Shared Care Committee Specialist Representative Alternate.

The committee also shared a farewell to Carole Gillam and
recognized her valuable work as Vancouver Coastal Health
Authority Representative at Shared Care. Departing to a new
role with PHSA, Candice Manahan, Northern Health
Representative for Shared Care was also thanked for her many
years of involvement.

Communities of Practice Update
Laura Becotte, Senior Manager, JCC Learning & Development,
provided updates on the Chronic Disease, Child and Youth
Mental Health and Substance Use, and Perinatal Care
communities of practice (CoPs).

Physician Leadership Scholarship Program
Recommendations and Update
Dr Curtis Smecher provided the Physician Leadership
Scholarship Program (PLSP) updates on committee
membership, work to date, PLSP strategic priorities, and the
workplan timeline.

The committee offered guidance with an emphasis on
preventing financial depletion and suggested further
integration with other partner leadership programs to provide
more opportunities for training.

Pain BC Partnership Presentation and Discussion
Jamie Carballo, Initiative Liaison, Fraser Health Region; Helena
Daudt, Director, Education, Pain BC; and Greg Moor, Project
Manager, Pain BC, presented the Pain BC Strategic Partnership
and funding request, with a focus on enhancing the well-being
of all people living with pain through empowerment, care,
education, and innovation.

The three streams of this work were outlined: BC ECHO for
Chronic Pain, BC Adaptive Mentorship Network, and Divisions
of Family Practice Education on Chronic Pain.

The committee recommended involving UBC CPD in this work
to manage the logistics of educational sessions while the Pain
BC team creates the content and manages expert participation.

They further suggested working with a rural CME program and
emphasized the importance of alignment with health authority
priorities.

The committee approved the three-year Shared Care and Pain
BC Strategic Partnership proposal and funding request.

SCC 2024–25 Workplan and Budget
Laura Anderson led a discussion on the SCC 2024–25 Workplan
and Budget, focusing on SCC’s current funding status. The
workplan required shifts, partnerships, and opportunities for
alignment.

The committee was supportive of funding the JCC Workplan
and Budget in full, on behalf of all the JCCs, on a one-time basis
for the upcoming fiscal year, recognizing that other JCCs are
facing tighter budget constraints.


